February 12, 2018 meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. In attendance: John Shaw, Ginny Curtis, Bob Turner, Brigid O'Riordan, Bill McCloud, John Kelsey, Art Pichette, and Cindy Turner from the Bylaw Committee. Also in attendance from other committees/citizens: Jim Houston, Phil Dowling, John Zimmerman, Steve Holt, Cheryl Provost, Bill Tracy and Shirl Morgan.

John explained that the Town Council asked us to take no action on the cell tower bylaw during the special meeting. Town Council says they have some issues with the bylaw vs federal law. They recommend no action until we can get more information.

Motion was made to take no action. Motion approved by the committee.

The committee agreed that we should contact Larry Smith to find out why we do not have correct information on the cell tower bylaw.

During the special meeting, John will tell all "take no action" on article one. He will also tell all that article 2 has some changes and put forth the revisions so that it can be voted upon.

It was noted that if voted on a moratorium on recreational marijuana that it will only last until December 2018.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.